
 

 

Members of the High-Powered Laser Science Community Direct line +44 (0)1235 77 8368 

Email : alex.robinson@stfc.ac.uk 

 

 

2 September 2014 

Dear Colleagues, 

2014 CHRISTMAS MEETING OF THE HIGH POWER LASER USER COMMUNITY                        

You are cordially invited to participate in the 2014 Christmas Meeting of the High Power Laser User 
Community.  As in previous years this will take place in Abingdon, starting at mid-day on Monday 15th 
December.  The meeting aims to bring together both experimental researchers along with those involved 
in theory and simulation, and, in particular, to provide a venue for PhD students and young post-doctoral 
researchers to present their work. 

I encourage you to pass on this email to any members of your group or institution who may benefit from 
attending.  I will strive to accommodate requests for oral presentations as much as possible, but priority 
will be given to PhD students and young researchers.  Three established members of the community 
have kindly accepted invitations to present review talks on their respective areas.  The deadline for 
registration is the 17th October.   

Lunch and dinner will be provided in Cosener's House.  The oral presentations will take place in the 
nearby Guildhall, and accommodation has been arranged in Cosener's House and nearby hotels.  The 
seminar rooms of Cosener's House will host the poster sessions.  As usual there will be a student poster 
prize competition. 

Any special dietary or other requirements that you have can be specified in the on-line registration 
process.  If you need to contact me directly to discuss any related matter then please don't hesitate to do 
so.  We look forward to seeing you in December. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 Alex Robinson 

 


